
From: Kester, Tony
To: Swygert, Quincy <qswygert@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 7/29/2014 8:52:49 AM
Subject: FW: FY 2014 Year End Reminders

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Carter, Melvin
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 12:20 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: FY 2014 Year End Reminders

Tony, the EBO's Budget vs. Actual report has identified $449,999 in General Funds that needs to be carried forward 
(Funded Program # 9806.040000X000 Family Caregivers). All carry forwards must be completed by Tuesday, July 
29th @ 5PM. If you have any questions please let me know. Thanks.

Lewis Carter, MHA
Executive Budget Office
1205 Pendleton Street
Edgar Brown Bldg., Suite 529
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: 803-734-0638
Email: mlcarter@budget.sc.gov
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